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March 12, 1952 

Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylv4niai 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Many thanks for your kindly letter of February le, 1952. 
We hope that you are going to excuse us for the later answer. 
le see that you are a vory good D. X. listenner. YourAstor- 
mation was greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

RADIO STATION / WABA 

!. Bonnet Vélez 
.=dne ral Manager 
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